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18th January 2023

Dear parent/carer,

Students in Year 9 are being offered their Teenage Booster (Tetanus, Diphtheria, Polio) and
Meningitis ACWY vaccinations.

Please visit www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/Forms/DTP to complete the consent form.
The option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the questionnaire so please

complete the form whether you are consenting or not.

School name: Outwood Academy Hasland Hall
School code: DD112959

Date in school: 27 March 2023

You can find out more information about vaccinations offered in school via our website;

website:
A Guide to Immunisations for Young People

www.derbyshirefamilyhealthservice.nhs.uk/our-services/5-10-years/school-age-immunisations

If you experience any problems, please contact the School Age Immunisation Team.
Repton: 01283 707178

Clay Cross: 01246 252953
DCHST.immunisationteam@nhs.net
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